
 

 

Bag2school Clothing Collection 

We have arranged a Bag2school clothing collection to raise funds for school and are hoping that you 

can support us by bringing in any unwanted clothing, bags, scarves, shoes etc. 

The bags will be delivered after the holidays and need to be brought back to school at either 3.30pm 

Monday 15th June or 9am Tuesday 16th June, but If you would like to have a clothing clear out 

through the holidays then please just bag the clothing up in black sacks and bring them along on 

either of the dates above. 

They accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE:  

 Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 

They do not accept: 

 Duvets, bedding, blankets and household linen 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 

 Curtains 

 Towels 

 Soiled, painted, ripped  or wet clothing* 

 School uniforms 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

Thank you for your continued support!! 

 


